
 

                    Friday 9th December 2022 

Newsletter 

AWARD WINNERS 

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week: 

 

Year 1: Ahmed, Declan, Jenson, Lydia 

Year 2: Charlie, Ava, Chester, Mia-Rose 

Year 3: Kai’Ren, Lucas, Adhrit, Isobel  

Year 4: Mason, Hakeem, Shyaan, Harriet 

Year 5: Shayla, Amira, Daniel, Lacey 

Year 6: Lily-Rose, Seleni, Bernadette, Jake

CHRISTMAS @ THE ORCHARDS 

What a fantastically festive week we’ve had! The beautiful sound of Christmas songs 

filling the school has definitely got me in the Christmas spirit. 

On Thursday the children had a wonderful time at Wolverhampton Grand Theatre 

watching Aladdin. The children were a credit to the school, even when stuck in the 

long motorway queues and road  diversions their attitudes and behaviour 

never faltered. They raised the roof in the theatre with their singing and 

audience participation, see for yourself on our Facebook page. Thank 

you all for your positive feedback, we’re so glad the children had such a 

fantastic time. 

 

The singing and festivities continued on   

Friday with Christmas lunch and our   

Christmas Fair, where we were joined by a 

very special guest. Thank you to everyone 

for supporting both events. 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

If any parents can volunteer some time this week, Santa has a special 

job he needs completing. Please see Mrs Meddings in the office. 



The Orchards Primary Academy 
Rhayader Road, 

Northfield, 
Birmingham, 

B31 1TX 
Tel: (0121) 464 4302 

Email: enquiry@theorchards. 
uwmat.co.uk 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents at 2.30pm  

Tuesday 13th December - Y2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents at 2.30pm & School 

Shop open remember your tokens! 

Thursday 15th December - EYFS & Y1 Nativity for parents at 10.30am (please note 

change of time)  

Thursday 15th December - End of Term Awards Assembly 2pm 

Friday 16th December - Christmas Party Day & End of Term  

Tuesday 3rd January - Staff INSET Day, School closed to pupils  

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Year 3 for being the best       

attending class for the last week with 96.8% 

Year 1: 86.7% 

Year 2: 96% 

Year 4: 92.7% 

Year 5: 86.8% 

Year 6: 89.7% 

Whole school: 91.4% 

SPRING TERM AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs will go live on MCAS at 9am on Wednesday 14th December. Please only sign up 

to one club per day. Each club has limited numbers and places will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis. Thank you to staff, who again have         

volunteered to provide these additional experiences for our pupils. 

Monday Drawing Years 3, 4, 5 

  SATs Club Year 6 

  Let’s Play Rec, 1, 2 

  Just Dance Rec, 1, 2 

  Sports/Games Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

Tuesday Recorder Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

  Creative Crafts Rec 1, 2 

  Sports/Games Rec, 1, 2 

  Debate Club Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

Wednesday Phonics Play Rec & 1 

  Sports/Games Years 2, 3, 4,5, 6 

Thursday Creating Cartoons Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

  Sports/Games Rec, 1, 2 


